White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting


June 14, 2010

The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:32 p.m. on June 14, 2010.  Roll call as follows:  Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Todd Baker, Trustee Diane Graf, Zoning Administrator Kenneth Chamberlain, Scott Cisco from the Ingham County Sheriff’s Department, Richard Morrison, and Randie Black (candidate for 55th District Court Judge).  The invocation was given by Trustee Graf.  

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the minutes of the May 10, 2010 Regular Board Meeting.  Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the treasurer’s report as printed and placed on file.  Motion carried.  

Scott Cisco from the Ingham County Sheriff’s Department gave his report.  

Ken Chamberlain gave his report.   We went over the minutes from the June 3, 2010 Planning Commission Meeting.  We discussed the appointment of an administrator for the Dangerous Buildings Ordinance.  Supervisor Marshall will talk to Charlie Barnum.

Trustee Baker informed us that SAESA had hired Livingston County to handle the billing for them.  He stated that it was working very well. 

Trustee Graf stated that the Park Committee would like to purchase a new bench and table for the park.  

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to pay the bills as presented.  Motion carried.                                     

Meeting adjourned at 8:07 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk

